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20th Annual 

Thank you for participating in today’s special DRIVE-THRU “Breakfast with Santa.” Hopefully, next year 
we can resume the annual tradition of eating pancakes and sausage and getting pictures taken with Santa. 
As a token of our appreciation for supporting “Breakfast with Santa,” please enjoy the “goodies” in this 
bag that were carefully packed and handled by Rotarians and volunteers wearing masks and gloves.  
 

What remains unchanged this year is the primary objective of 
our annual “Breakfast with Santa” project which is helping kids 
and families in our community and area during the Christmas-
season. This year’s goal is to focus on providing food-related 
assistance for as many kids and families as possible. All (100%) 
of the sponsorships and donations from the business community 
and other individual donors go toward helping kids and families. 
“Breakfast with Santa” is much, much more than just a breakfast. 
Although we have adjusted this year by only conducting activities that 
can be done safely, we look forward to a more normal event in 2021 with 
Georgetown firemen cooking breakfast and Santa’s pre-Christmas visit! 
 

Be safe and THANK YOU for supporting our communities. 
 

(“Breakfast with Santa” donations can be mailed directly to the Club – address shown at top of this page) 
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• Sun City Rotary Club 
 

• Georgetown Fire Department 
 

• Georgetown Independent 
   School District   
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